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2016 LIQUID PROCESSING FACILITIES PLAN - 
NINE SPRINGS WASTEWATER TREATMENT PLANT 

 
 
 
The Madison Metropolitan Sewerage District will hold a public hearing on Thursday, October 5, 2017 
at 6:30 p.m. at the Nine Springs Wastewater Treatment Plant, 1610 Moorland Road, Madison, WI, 
53713. The hearing will be held in the Training Room of the Maintenance Facility, which is handicap 
accessible. District staff will be present to answer questions and receive comments prior to a short 
presentation at 7 p.m.   
 
The purpose of the hearing is to receive public input regarding submission of a liquid processing 
facilities plan to the Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources. The plan provides recommendations 
for improvements to the district’s facilities for peak flow management, headworks screening, grit 
removal and hauled waste receiving, activated sludge process, disinfection of effluent and electrical 
reliability through the Year 2040. The plan is available for public inspection at the Nine Springs 
Wastewater Treatment Plant on weekdays from 7:30 a.m. – 4 p.m.  It will also be made available for 
viewing at the district’s website (www.madsewer.org). 
 
Anyone interested is invited to attend this meeting. If you wish to comment but cannot be present at 
the public hearing, please submit a written statement by 3 p.m., Tuesday, October 3, 2017, to Mr. D. 
Michael Mucha, Madison Metropolitan Sewerage District, 1610 Moorland Road, Madison, WI  53713. 
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